
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 8/23/2023 12:58:44 PM

First name: Kate

Last name: Kenner

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Here we have yet another case of ranchers moving animals into areas where wildlife live and they

effects are not good. The case here for me is simple. Wildlife are being evicted or killed for the profits of

ranchers. It is certainly bad for native animals and is also bad for the environment as water sources are fouled

and that affects visitors. The survival of Bighorn Sheep is severely threatened by the domestic sheep and it is

time to stop catering to ranchers who have more than enough money, power, and grazing space. It is time to

save wildlife who are already in peril. To kill them for the purposes of ranchers is cruel, human centric,

irresponsible, and unethical. Please, save the beings who call the High Uintas Wilderness home. It is called

wilderness for a reason.


